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In this issue… 

Our trial at Hamilton Hill has come to an end. Proudly Productive has enjoyed testing 
the waters of a different working and learning environment, however, we have found 
that to best cater to the interests of the team members we have moved back to 
Booragoon. From here we will be searching for a bigger premises to allow for more 
friends to come on board, with more space for more enterprises. 

Due to the large number of after hours and weekend calls, texts and Facebook messages 
regularly received I have decided to update the absentee policy. As you all know in 
accordance with the NDIS guidelines and Proudly 
Productive policy, if we do not receive 24 hours notice of 
an absence we will charge the regular day’s rate. I will be 
taking some time off in the future so we now have an 
absentee phone, 0415 877 047. Staff rostered on will have 
access to this phone. If we don’t receive notification from 
a voicemail/text to the above number at least 24 hours in 
advance you will be charged. (Please don’t send Facebook 
messages to me regarding Proudly Productive.) Messages 
received after hours will not be responded to until the 
next business day. Office hours are 8.00am to 3.30pm. 

Thank you 

Colleen Armstrong – Director 
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Over 25s Tuesdays 
Proudly Productive is taking 

expressions of interest for young people 
over the age of 25 who would like to 

join us for a social craft group. We 
would love to open Tuesdays from 9am 
to 3pm (minimum 4 hour booking) for 

this mature age group. 

Please contact us if you, or anyone you 
know may be interested. 

Wanted & Community Hub 

Act, Belong, Commit 
Dance Ability are hosting a Dance 

Night at The Newport Hotel on 
Monday 10th December 6-10pm. 

Proudly Productive will be 
chaperoning young people to the event, 
including pickup and drop-off. Please 

contact us if you would like more 
information on costing for the night 
and to book your child in. Please be 

advised this is an 18+ night. 

 

Do you have something you would like to share with 
the Proudly Productive community? Send an email to 
colleen@proudlyproductive.com.au 
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Goods for Sale 

Just like that, we’re getting 
ready for Christmas. Nativity 
sets have begun being felted, 
wooden reindeer are taking 

shape and creative minds are 
working hard to ensure we 

are ready for the festive 
season. We have launched an 
online shop on the Proudly 

Productive website for 
family, friends and the wider 

community to peruse and 
purchase gifts. Head to 

www.proudlyproductive.com.au 
and check it out! 

 

 

As 2018 draws to a close, preparations begin for 
2019. We would love to see all of our wonderful 
team members join us again in the New Year, with 
spots available for more recent school leavers also. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you would 
like us to write up an Individual Plan.  
 
We had an absolute ball at our recent Christmas 
party! Thank you to all of the fantastic friends who 
joined us and made the night a success. It is 
definitely an event we will cherish and remember. 

Workshop Updates 


